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STAYING SAFE 

ONLINE 

STUDENTS delivered some fantastic work 

during Safer Internet Day.  

 We talked about privacy and what kind of 

pressures there are on young people just 

because of the internet. Their issues were 

addressed and we will continue to work and 

support all of the students at Coal Clough. 

It is our main priority to ensure the students 

are educated on how to stay safe online.

Year 11 

gain 

skills 

for the 

future  

WORKING 

HARD IN OUR 

PRACTICAL   

LESSONS  

A SWEET hair design was produced by our 

Year 11 hair and beauty students. 

 We really love this design made from 

HARIBO jellies...a highly creative effort from 

all of those involved. WELL DONE! 

OUR year 11 boys took part in the Right Start Programme. 

This course, provided by Calico aims to engage and educate to    

enable our students to gain a positive future. 

 We aim to work with our partners to deliver high quality and highly 

independent careers guidance so that our pupils are inspired to fulfil 

their potential. And we are seeing a positive progression! 

 Staff work hard and want all of our young people to be fully       

prepared for their next steps after leaving Coal Clough Academy and 

this is the perfect skills programme for our year eleven boys. 

IT has been a busy week at 

Coal Clough Academy in all 

practical lessons. 

 This week students got their hands on mechanic            

experience adding to their vocational skills within 

the motor industry. They were busy learning and 

looking at tyres and their safety on the vehicles.   

DATE FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

School will 

close on Friday 

9th February 

and open on  

Monday 19th       

February 2018. 

HAVE A GREAT 

HALF TERM! 

WE ARE PLEASED TO INFORM YOU THAT WE 

HAVE TEAMED UP WITH BURNLEY FC IN THE 

COMMUNITY FOR AN EXCITING PARTNER-

SHIP… MORE DETAILS SOON! 


